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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – February 20th 2023 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Monday 20th of February.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The Board took park in a Child Protection training webinar.  

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Child Safeguarding and Risk Assessment 

- Anti-Bullying 

- Exemption from Irish Policy 

The Board commends the staff for reviewing our school policies. Policies are available at the school 

on request and policies when updated will be available on our website.  
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Important maintenance work which took place recently included the painting of the school corridors 

and the cutting of hedging and shrubs. The Board is hoping to develop a school garden and the pupils 

will be involved in this project.  

 

The Board commended the staff for the excellent work they are doing around the area of wellbeing 

in the School Self Evaluation Process.  

 

The Board thanked all the teachers giving of their time to extra-curricular activities and wished our 

pupils well with all their extra-curricular events that have returned to schools.  

 

The Board thanked the teachers for all their efforts with the wonderful Grandparents’ celebration and 

mass that was held recently. The Board thanked Fr. Pat for celebrating the mass and for being very 

giving with his time. The Board expressed their thanks to the Parents Association for the very nice 

refreshments provided for our visitors.  

 

The Board also commended the Parents Association for the recent successful Clothes Collection 

Fundraiser.  

 

Denise thanked the school community for their support of the Toonagh Charity walk. The walk was 

very well supported again this year.  

 

The next Board meeting will take place later this Term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


